
 
It’s time for our school’s annual Great Bedtime Story Pajama Drive 

benefiting Pajama Program, a national nonprofit organization that provides new 

pajamas and storybooks to at-risk children.  

The Samsel Upper Elementary School wants to be part of this drive so that 

we can help make a better bedtime for these children. 

If you are able to participate, please help us transform bedtime for an  

at-risk child by bringing a new pair of pajamas to school.   
 

Important Information: 
• Pajamas will be collected from Monday, November 27th – Friday, December 8th!  

• All donations should be placed in the large holiday gift box outside of room 202! 
 

Here are some simple guidelines for the pajamas:  

• Pajamas must be brand-new.  

• Pajamas in all sizes are needed—from newborn to adult.  

• Pajamas must be in complete sets or nightgowns.  

 

*** Mrs. Coglianese and Mr. Tola are rewarding everyone with 

a school-wide PAJAMA DAY on Friday, December 22nd! *** 
 
 

Thank you for helping us share the gift of a good night’s sleep and 

a sweet bedtime story. After all, good nights are good days.  


